

CITY OF STOUGHTON DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT 381 East Main Street, Stoughton, WI. 53589

RODNEY J. SCHEEL DIRECTOR

(608) 873-6619

www.ci.stoughton.wi.us

Date:

August 25, 2010

To:

Public Safety Committee Members

From:

Michael Stacey

Zoning Administrator/Assistant Planner

Subject:

Outdoor Alcohol Consumption Permits

The Common Council approved the amendment to remove the 50-foot restriction for outdoor alcohol consumption. This amendment will become effective upon publication.

Unless already grandfathered, a conditional use permit is required for taverns and restaurants prior to any outdoor use. Therefore; unless grandfathered, we recommend all applications for outdoor consumption acquire a conditional use permit prior to any review/approval. There may be conditions and/or changes to the outdoor area and the use through the conditional use process that the Public Safety Committee and Council will want to be aware of as it may affect the outdoor consumption approval process.

Please let me know if you have any questions.